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Original SWATeam Recommendation: The Facilities and Services Standards for Parking and for Stormwater 
Systems should be revised to include a greater emphasis on sustainable design Green Stormwater Infrastructure 
(GSI) for stormwater management. This revision will align these standards with the newly adopted 2017 Campus 
Master Plan.          
 
iWG Assessment of budget and policy impacts (check one): 
 
__X___ moderate budget and/or policy impact    OR  _____ major budget and/or policy implications 
 
iWG Routing Need (check one): 
 
_____ more detailed study   OR __X__ transmit recommendation    OR   _____ forward to Sustainability Council 
 
iWG Routing Direction (department name, SWATeam, or Council): Mohamed Attalla, Facilities and Services 
 
iWG Recommendation:  F&S should include the minimum requirements of Green Stormwater Infrastructure 
(GSI) in the Facilities Standards, as described in the Campus Master Plan. 
 
 
Individual comments are required from each iWG member (can be brief, if member fully agrees): 
 

iWG Member Name iWG Member’s Comments 

Ximing Cai 
(iSEE) 

I support this recommendation, which will be helpful for the further work of 
SWATeam Transportation. 

Morgan White 
(F&S) 

We support this recommendation. 

Larry Uphoff 
(Student Affairs) 

While we support sustainable standards we understand that they come at a cost and 
that if we adopt these standards we will have to significantly increase our parking rates 
to cover this kind of renovation.  Another option is for costs related to these standards 
be covered by a centrally held fund and not by the Parking Department.  Lots are 
resurfaced on a recurring basis and this would limit our ability to resurface based on 
our schedule. This may also require vertical lots and the removal of proximal lots 
because they would be too costly to resurface in this way. 

Matthew Tomaszewski 
(Provost’s Office) 

I support the recommendation.  

Scott Willenbrock 
(Provost Fellow) 

I support this recommendation. 

John Dallesasse 
(Academic Senate) 

I support this recommendation. 
 

Nick Heyek 
(Student Sustainability 
Committee) 

I support this recommendation 



Sean Reeder 
(OBFS) 

I support the recommendation.  

Rob Fritz 
(college-level facility 
manager) 

I support this recommendation 

Joey Kreiling 
(Student Sustainability 
Leadership Council) 

SSLC strongly supports this recommendation, and we would like to see the 
requirements for GSI in F&S raised above the "minimum requirements." Furthermore, 
we support raising parking prices to more accurately reflect the true cost of campus 
parking. 

 
Attach any comments from subject matter experts (with names and roles). 
 
Comment from past SSLC co-chair Matt Moy: 
I support this recommendation.  
 


